From: williamricker@comcast.net <williamricker@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 7:55 AM

To: Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov>
Subject: Meeting change

North Stonington Conservation Commission
Special Meeting Postponed

Saturday, January 5, 2019 @ 10am

Special meeting planned for a site walk of two properties being purchased by
Avalonia is postponed due to rain. It is rescheduled for Sunday, January 6, 2019 at
10am.

North Stonington Conservation Commission
Special Meeting

Sunday, January 6, 2019 @ 10 am


mailto:APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov
mailto:jrussell@northstoningtonct.gov

A site walk of two properties being purchased by Avalonia is rescheduled for Sunday,
January 6, 2019. Commissioners to meet at the town hall @ 10am.
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